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Beginning on July 1, 2023, seniors riding with Chesco
Connect will be required to pay a $1.00 fare per ride
for essential trips. The $1.00 fare had temporarily
been covered by the Chester County Department of
Aging during the COVID-19 pandemic to minimize
handling of cash. Please ensure you have the correct
fare beginning July 1, 2023 as Chesco Connect drivers
do not make change.
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Chesco Connect,
please contact us at

610-344-5545




